
Guidelines for Virtual FVIP Meetings and Trainings

The Georgia Commission on Family Violence (GCFV) is conducting training and
meetings virtually. Although we are in a virtual environment, attendees are
expected to conduct themselves as if it were an in-person training or meeting.

Attendees are required to have their cameras on and be present.

Prohibited activities include: caring for children, cooking, driving, walking
around, working, talking on the phone or anything that is not related to the
meeting or training.

If you are observed doing any of the prohibited activities, GCFV staff or the
trainer will send you a private message, and if you continue to display the
prohibited behavior, you will be removed from the session and will not receive
credit or a refund.

Please check your audio and camera functions prior to the session. If you are
experiencing technical difficulties for an extended period of time, you will be
removed from the session, and you  will not receive credit or a refund.

We understand that there will be moments when you may have to step away, if so,
please let the GCFV staff person in the session know by sending a private
message in the chat when you leave the session and when you return, and it will
be noted. You should not be away from your computer with your camera off for
more than 10 minutes.

If you cannot be present, do not register to attend the session or cancel in
advance.

If you have any questions or concerns, please contact Jameelah Ferrell
jameelah.ferrell@dcs.ga.gov.


